
Minister of Health Ministre de la Sante 

Ottawa, Canada K1A0K9 

NOV 1 5 2015 MAYOR'S OFFIC 

Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Mayor of the City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, British Columbia V8W 1P6 

Dear Madam Mayor: 

I am writing in response to your letter of November 19, 2015, concerning a national 
registry for public buildings and maritime vessels containing asbestos products, which 
was forwarded to me on January 13, 2016, by the Office of the Prime Minister. I regret 
the delay in responding. 

As the issue you raise falls within the purview of the Honourable Judy Foote, Minister of 
Public Services and Procurement, I have taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your 
correspondence to her for her consideration. 

Please accept my best wishes. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Honourable Jane Philpott, P.C., M.P. 

c.c. The Honourable Judy Foote, P.C., M.P. 
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